
Subject: Decision on Your Conference Abstract Submission 

Dear [Author's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We would like to express our 

gratitude for your submission to the [Conference Name]. Your interest and 

effort in contributing to the field are highly valued. 

After careful consideration amid a highly competitive pool of 

submissions, we regret to inform you that your abstract [Title of 

Abstract] was not selected for presentation at this year's conference. 

This decision was based on several factors, including thematic alignment 

and available slots, and in no way reflects the quality of your work. 

We encourage you to continue your research and consider submitting to 

future conferences. Your contributions are important to the ongoing 

academic dialogue, and we look forward to the possibility of engaging 

with your work in the future. 

Thank you once again for your submission and understanding. If you have 

any questions or would like further feedback, please feel free to reach 

out to us. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Conference Name] Planning Committee 


